
Board of Education Report 11/15/17 

 As of 11/15/17, 18 seniors have received 55 acceptance letters from 17 different schools. 

 As of 11/15/17, 4 seniors have received $360,000 in scholarship offers. 

 An admission counselor from Hanover College will visit Dayton High School on Friday, November 

17th. 

 A recruiting officer from the Army visited Dayton High School earlier this month. 

 Juniors and seniors took the ASVAB on November 1st. 

 We have 2 seniors with new co-op positions with the Brighton Center in their Medical Assisting 

program. 

 The next national ACT test will be held on Saturday, December 9th- we have several students 

who will be taking the test. 

 A representative from Herff Jones will visit the high school on Thursday November 16th for a 

parent information night regarding graduation as well as Friday, November 17th during lunch to 

take orders. 


